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Sheriff's Office recommending the Board authorize continuation of perpetual Agreement 282-S0011
with Sirron Software Corporation for annual maintenance of a specialized software program used by
the Department's Civil Section.

FUNDING: Civil Special Revenue Fund.

BUDGET SUMMARY:

Total Estimated Cost $3,583.00

     Funding

          Budgeted $3,583.00

          New Funding $

          Savings $

          Other $

     Total Funding Available $3,583.00

Change To Net County Cost $ 0

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: None. The Sheriff's FY10/11 budget has funding
appropriated for the maintenance of this product. The expense is paid for from the Civil Special
Revenue fund.

Reason for Recommendation: In accordance with Government Code Section 54202 and the
County's Purchasing Ordinance, the Sheriff's Office advised the Board on August 4, 2009 of this
perpetual maintenance agreement administered by the Sheriff for the annual maintenance of a
specialized software program used by the Department's Civil Section. The original agreement dates
back to 1999. On March 9, 2010, the Board approved Amendment #1. The agreement and
amendment #1 provides for the annual fee for software service and maintenance. All parts and
sections of the original agreement #282-SO011 and amendment #1 remain in effect and in full force
as identified in the amendment. The agreement also continues to be perpetual.

Action to be taken following Board approval: Board will approve continuation of perpetual
agreement and Sheriff's office will process annual maintenance payment.

Contact: Sherry Bahlman
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